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TO: Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

o
FROM: Dr. Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintenden’t@l\vb
Dr. Brandy Howard, Chief Academic Officer

DATE: July 10, 2023

RE: Algebra 1 Micro-Credentialing Material Resource Support Grant

Bullitt County Public Schools was selected during the 2022-2023 school year to
participate in the Algebra 1 Micro-Credentialing Pilot program in collaboration with the
Kentucky Department of Education. The purpose of this pilot is to create, test, and give
feedback on innovative assessment strategies in movement towards changes to our
state assessment system. To support continuing efforts of this pilot for participating
teachers, we have been provided a Material Resource Support grant in the amount of
$10,000 to provide teachers with the resources needed to implement the pilot
assessment system. This reimbursement grant is provided to BCPS in collaboration
with Kentucky Center for Mathematics, Northern Kentucky University, and the Kentucky
Department of Education.

Approval is requested for the Algebra 1 Micro-Credentialing Material Resource Support
Grant.
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Algebra 1 Micro-Credentialing Pilot

Material Resource Support
6/15/2023
To: Bullitt County Schools
From: Kentucky Center for Mathematics

Kelly DeLong, Executive Director/Pl Algebra 1 Micro-Credential Grant

The Kentucky Center for Mathematics will reimburse Bullitt County Schools up to
$10,000 for Algebra 1 math resources in support of pilot teachers, Christie
Abshire and Amy Leasgang. The resources will be used in their Algebra 1
classrooms as they pilot the high school math badges during the 2023-2024
school year.

Process for reimbursement:

e Submit actual charge to Kelly DeLong, Grant Pl at KCM, on a Bullitt County
invoice by July 30, 2024
e Sign up for PaymentWorks, NKU payment system, to be reimbursed from
Northern Kentucky University
e Considerations:
o Resource vetted using the HQIR rubric
o Materials purchased to support innovative classroom environment
o Professional learning in support of new math resources
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Kelly DeLong, KCM Bullitt County Official




